
Attention: Parents of children in the Battle River 
School Division 

Learn about Google in the Classroom 
 

Would you like to learn what is going on in the technology world of your child and 
be better equipped to keep up with the technology changes taking place at your 
child’s school?  If so, please join the Battle River School Division Technology 
Team and the Beaver County Community Adult Learning Program for a morning 
of Google related learning.   

 
Saturday, September 22, 2018 

9:30 am to 12 noon 
Beaver County Service Centre 

5120 50 Street, Ryley, AB  
 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: September 19th by 4:00 pm 
Battle River School Division requires a minimum of 15 registrations to present 

this free workshop.   
 

Bring your own laptop, iPad or Chromebook to this session so that you can get 
set up with the tools and try them out.  If you do not have access to these 

devices, we will have 3 laptops on site to share.  
 

Please register by calling 780 663-3730 and leave a message for Patti at ext. 124 
Or send us an email at:  calp@beaver.ab.ca  
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